Livia Kekwick

From:

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 1:33 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: DA2021/1620

Categories: NBLPP

To Whom it May Concern,

I have been watching the activity of the recent development application and wish to provide my
feedback on the application.

I live at 64 Undercliff Rd and have life’s here when the Hotel was under previous ownership and
under the current ownership. | have noticed increased security which had resulted in less noise on the
street as people move on faster and their are no conflicts occurring. Additionally, since the windows
have been updated there has been less noise as we are now unable to hear any music etc. from our
apartment.

The proposed modifications are welcomed and seem like something all of the freshwater community
would enjoy. Excited to see what more the pub has to bring.

Please also note that since | am not able available to attend the planning panel | would like to
nominate Mrs King from 4 Charles Street as my Spokesperson.

Kind regards,

Molly





